
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 
Grants Administration     
        
  

MEMORANDIUM 
 
TO:  Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 

FROM: Elizabeth Hardie, Grants Administrator  

DATE: November 27, 2023  

SUBJECT: FY24-1Q Kenai Peninsula Economic Development District Report  

 

The FY24-1Q grant report has been submitted for the Kenai Peninsula Economic Development 
District (KPEDD). 
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